
 

 

City of Alpena 
 

News Release of  May 5, 2021 

Facebook Page Launch 
 

On Wednesday, May 5, 2021 at 3:00pm the City of Alpena will 
launch its official Facebook page. 
 
The City is excited that citizens can join us on our official page 
where we will strive to communicate reliable, accurate 
information to the citizens of the City of Alpena and 
surrounding areas. 
 
You can find our community guidelines for the page at: 
 
www.alpena.mi.us/CommunityGuidlines.pdf 
 
 
City staff will be happy to direct you to the appropriate contact 
within City government to address any questions or concerns, 
but please understand that we will not engage with citizens via 
the Facebook page. If you have questions regarding a post or 
any other concerns; you are welcome to contact City staff using 
the City website, emailing manager@alpena.mi.us, or dialing 
989.354.1700 and following the switchboard to the correct 
department. You may also visit City Hall,  Monday-Friday 
between 8am and 5pm.  
 
 

CONTACT 

Rachel Smolinski 
City Manager 
City of Alpena 
989-354-1711 
rachels@alpena.mi.us 
 
 
Steve Shultz 
I.T. Coordinator 
City of Alpena 
989-354-1730 
steves@alpena.mi.us 
 


